
 

                                              

TRANSPORTATION MASTER PLAN 

ONLINE PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE #2 

Background: 

The Town of Carleton Place initiated a study process for a Transportation Master Plan (TMP). The TMP 

will guide transportation infrastructure improvements over the next two decades, and identify policies, 

guidelines, and recommendations to meet the needs of all modes of transportation including walking, 

cycling, transit and cars. This plan will also provide the unique opportunity for proactive thinking, 

anticipating community needs, and preparing for emerging trends in transportation solutions.  

Study Process: 

The process will conform with the provisions for Master Plans (Phases 1 & 2) in the Municipal Class 

Environmental Assessment (October 2000, as amended in 2001, 2011 & 2015) by the Municipal Engineers 

Association following “Approach #1”.  

Please visit www.carletonplace.ca for more information on the TMP project. 

Event Details: 

This is the second and final Public Information Centre for the TMP. Due to the public health guidelines for 

COVID-19, this public consultation event will consist of: 

• An online virtual meeting Thurs, September 23rd, 2021 – 6:00pm to 8:00pm.  

• A link to the online meeting will be provided on the TMP website. 

• Presentation Boards will be posted to the TMP website prior to the meeting. 

Your feedback is an essential component of the study, and we look forward to your input on the vision, 

objectives, and directions of the study. If you wish to provide feedback on the material presented after the 

meeting, or be added to the mailing list to receive updates on the project, please contact the TMP Project 

Managers at: 

Members of the public are encouraged to submit comments by Tuesday October 12, 2021. Any comments 

received will be collected under the Environmental Assessment Act and, with the exception of personal 

information, will become part of the public record. Accessibility is an important consideration.  

If you require alternative means to provide feedback, please contact the Town of Carleton Place Project 

Manager as noted above.  

We look forward to hearing from you on this important project for Carleton Place! 

Guy Bourgon, P.Eng. 

Director of Public Works 

Town of Carleton Place 

Email: gbourgon@carletonplace.ca 

Ron Clarke, MCIP, RPP 

Vice President, Ottawa 

Parsons Inc. 

Email: cptmp.parsons@parsons.com  
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